
From: DC Consultation
To: Margaret Telfer
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 19NP0038 Land North of Car Park, Knock Hill, Near Brandon,

Northumberland, NE66 4LT
Date: 13 May 2019 16:15:47

-----Original Message-----
From: Gill Thompson
Sent: 13 May 2019 16:07
To: DC Consultation
Cc: Colin Godfrey
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 19NP0038 Land North of Car Park, Knock Hill, Near Brandon,
Northumberland, NE66 4LT

Dear Colin,
I have looked at the details of this application and note that it is a resubmission of an earlier application
(18NP0088).  Having examined the method statement and other details I have no reason to change my opinion
from that given for the previous submission and have no objection to this application. The base is a pre-
constructed gravity base which will be inserted after a small area of excavation.  I do not think there are any
likely impacts on the River Breamish (River Tweed SAC) considering this methodology so I do not consider
that a Habitats Regulations Assessment is required.

Yours sincerely,
Gill Thompson

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 25 April 2019 16:04
To: Gill Thompson
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 19NP0038 Land North of Car Park, Knock Hill, Near Brandon,
Northumberland, NE66 4LT

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received by
Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=19NP0038
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)
Mob:

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and
not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications.
Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the employment of the individual
concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in respect of such
communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability
arising.
Gill Thompson, Ecologist
Tel: 
Mob: 
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